
From: Gregg Mandell
To: FOIA Metra
Subject:  - D/A: 5/10/19
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 4:56:19 PM

Dear Metra Police Department, 

Please be advised that we represent  for his personal injury claim of May 10, 2019.  My
client was a passenger in a vehicle that lost control and struck a Metra fence and came to rest on Metra
property.  The location of the incident was 3120 W. 203rd Street, Olympia Fields, IL  at or about 2:13
a.m.   The driver was .  and his passenger/our client,

  

We request a copy of the Metra Police Department accident/crash, incident report.  Please advise what
other information is needed to obtain a copy of the Metra Police Department's report.  Thank you 

Denell Gholston 
Legal Assistant to Attorney Gregg Mandell 




